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8 March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
Year 7 Bake Sale  
 
 
During the season of Lent, we at Cardinal Heenan Catholic High School are raising money for two charities, 
CAFOD and the Good Shepherd.  We have a competition running between different Year Groups and Forms 
to try and see who can raise the most money for our chosen charities. 
 
The Year 7 tutor team are coming together to try and raise as much money as possible and we are seeking 
your support.  The Year 7’s are going to be having a year group bake sale on Wednesday 13 March, during 
lunchtime, selling any leftover food the following day. 
 
We would really appreciate if you could bring something along to donate, this can be either homemade or 
shop bought, anything and everything is welcome.  We will be taking in cake donations and baked items 
from Monday 11 March.  
 
There will also be other fundraising stalls in the hall on these days, including an Easter raffle so if you are 
able to spare any change, all proceeds will go to charity. 
 
We look forward to seeing everyone’s baking creations. 
 
Many thanks in advance. 
 
The Year 7 Tutor Team 
 


